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March 17th 2020
Dear Parent/Guardians
As a school we are continuing to follow government guidelines and to take advice from the local authority. 
If you feel you need to keep your child at home due to their vulnerability you can make that decision. This will be an authorised absence so will not incur any penalties.
Following the latest advice from the government, if anyone in your household starts to display flu-like symptoms-defined as a fever of above 37.8c or a persistent cough-everyone living there must stay at home for 14 days.
If any pupil arrives on site displaying any of these symptoms they will be sent home immediately.
We are following local authority advice and aiming to keep the school and Residence open as long as possible. However, you may be aware that some East Riding schools have had to close due to staffing shortages. We are continuing to monitor our situation and will let you know as soon as we can if we are concerned about our staff/pupil ratio. Again can I assure you that the welfare and safety of our pupils. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are continuing to restrict visitors entering the school building and are reviewing all visits out of school individually according to government and local; authority guidance.
These continue to be very difficult times for all of us and I ask that you continue to support us in these preventative measures.
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact school for further clarification.


Gail Lawton 
Headteacher
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Kings Mill School, Victoria Road, Driffield, YO25 6UG
T: 01377 253375 | E: kingsmill.specialschool@eastriding.gov.uk

www.kingsmillschool.co.uk

Gail Lawton M.Ed, Headteacher




